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This Week
PTFA Meeting: The next QEII PTFA meeting will be held, via Zoom, next Thursday 

11th February at 4pm. All parents are welcome to join the meeting and new members 

are encouraged. If you would l ike to attend, please email  Tony at 

tbright@qe2school.co.uk for the Zoom meeting log in details.

Safe in Sussex Flyer: Please see the attached flyer from Safe in Sussex about 

domestic abuse support.

Clothes Recycling Resumed: Our clothes recycling programme is back!  Donating used 

clothes to the bin in our car park helps raise money for the school. This is for clean, 

reusable clothing please, not scraps, rags or other non-clothing items. If the bin is full, 

please do not leave bags on top of it or on the ground as they will go to waste.

COVID Vaccine Video: There is a helpful Social Story video on YouTube that you 

might find useful to share with your older children. It can be found by following this 

link:  .www.youtube.com/watch?v=uavOkO-9O7E&feature=youtu.be

Letters Home
No letters this week.

Headteacher’s Award Winners
Emily & Jayden, Cherries - Wonderful learning at home.

Amelia, Cedar - Making a brilliant Anderson Shelter.

Callum, Cedar - Being good in hydro.

Kaiden, Pines - Working hard on his home learning.

Zach W, Beech - Creating his first ever drawing.

Archie, Willows - Fantastic swimming.

Sam, Elms - Fantastic description of his story setting.

Callum, Elms - Working very hard on his ILP activities and reading at home.

Katie, Elms - Outstanding progress in reading and writing this term.

Julia, Cedar - Independently making soap.

Layton, Chestnut - Brilliant engagement and communication in Zoom calls.

Brandon B, Limes - Being really engaged in his learning.

Yoimoji of the Week: Neon
Neon is Resourceful. “I try different ways of 

doing things. When something is hard, I can adapt 

and find a way to do well.”

We are using “Yoimojis” in our Assemblies, to help 

with learning and celebrating OFSTED’s 

Fundamental British Values.

Yoimoji is a blend of the Japanese words “yoi” 

(good) and “emoji” (slang for character.) You can 

see our Yoimoji posters on our website’s news 

pages.

http://tbright@qe2school.co.uk
http://www.youtube.com/watch?v=uavOkO-9O7E&feature=youtu.be


Learning at Home
Thank you to everyone who sent in pictures of themselves hard at work learning from home. Don’t forget you 

can also now watch QEII Newsround on our website and Facebook page every week too! These photos will be 

featured in “The Gallery” with details of what is happening in them. Please keep sending your great images in to 

your class teachers so we can include them.
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